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Minutes of the Tweed River Art Gallery Advisory Committee Meeting held 
Wednesday 17 August 2011 
 
Venue: 

Tweed River Art Gallery 
 
Time: 

5.35PM 
 
Present: 

Max Boyd (Chair), Cr Warren Polglase, Lyn Stewart (Friends’ President), Shirley 
Kennedy, Judith Sutton, Susi Muddiman (Gallery Director). Anne Schardin (Assistant 
Gallery Director). John Opit, Josie Flett, arrived 5.45pm, Cr Joan van Leishout arrived 
5.50pm.. 
 

Apologies:  
 Ray Watson. 
 
Minutes of Previous Meeting: 
 
Moved: Judith Sutton 
Seconded: Lyn Stewart 

RESOLVED that the Minutes of the Tweed River Art Gallery Advisory Committee 
meeting held 18 May 2011 be accepted as a true and accurate record of the 
proceedings of that meeting. 

 
Business Arising: 
 
Foundation Archibald 2011 evening 
Susi Muddiman said that she had sent a letter inviting George Souris MP as speaker for the 
Foundation’s Archibald 2011 evening but had received no reply from his office.  Ken Done 
AM generously agreed to be the speaker for the evening, was warmly received and was a 
very entertaining and charming guest speaker. 
 
Downstairs lift area 
Susi Muddiman advised the Committee that two large poster holders have been ordered for 
the lift area. 
  
 Gallery Director’s Report 
 
Moved: Lyn Stewart 
Seconded: Cr Warren Polglase 
 
The Gallery Director spoke about the success of the Archibald 2011 exhibition currently on 
show.  Over 8,000 people have visited the exhibition in 9 days, with record attendance last 
Sunday of almost 1,300 visitors. There is a special evening with winner of the Archibald 
Prize 2011 Ben Quilty on 2 September.  More than 50 people have already booked for the 
event.  
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The Guppy tour has been finalised with all works returned to their owners.  The exhibition 
was shown in 10 venues across NSW and Queensland and attracted 55,000 visitors.   
 
General Business: 
 
Lyn Stewart, Friends President tabled a letter 15.8.2011 congratulating Susi Muddiman and 
Gallery Staff on the success of Archibald Prize 2011 and the Teacher’s Preview for which 
the Friends catered. 
 
Cr Warren Polglase advised the Committee that Gary Corbett, Manager Community and 
Cultural Services has resigned due to ill health.  He will be on sick leave and long service 
leave until his retirement on 13 March 2012. 
 
Next Meeting: 
 

The next meeting of the Tweed River Art Gallery Advisory Committee will be held at 
Tweed River Art Gallery on Wednesday 16 November at 5.30pm. 
 
 

Remaining 2011 Meetings 
16 November 2011 
 
The meeting closed at 6.05pm. 
 
EXECUTIVE MANAGEMENT TEAM’S COMMENTS: 
Nil. 
 
EXECUTIVE MANAGEMENT TEAM’S RECOMMENDATIONS: 
Nil. 
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